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A Message from the Principal 

World Teachers’ Day 

Internationally, World Teachers' Day is celebrated on 5 October each 

year. However, as this is usually during Australian school holidays, 

Australia celebrates the day on the last Friday in October of each year 

which in this year, falls on 25 October. This year, the theme for World 

Teachers’ Day is “Young Teachers: The future of the Profession.”  

 

On behalf of our students, SSOs and school community I would like to 

thank and acknowledge the fantastic work of our teachers at Karrendi 

Primary School. We thank them for their hard work, innovation and their 

commitment to their profession as educators and to the holistic 

development of students at our school. Thanks to our wonderful team 

of SSOs who have who organised such wonderful celebrations for our 

teachers this week including a fiesta- themed morning tea on Tuesday. 

I know our teachers felt thoroughly spoilt. As this quote states, “The 

influence of a good teacher can never be erased.” (Anon) 

 

Bandanna Day 

Held each year on the last Friday in October, National Bandanna Day 

is the major fundraising and awareness campaign for CanTeen 

Australia. This powerful campaign has generated over $30 million to 

support young people affected by cancer. CanTeen was set up by a 

group of young cancer patients in 1985 and still have young people 

affected by cancer guiding the organisation. Through CanTeen, young 

people learn to explore and deal with their feelings about cancer, 

connect with other young people facing similar issues and if they have 

been diagnosed themselves, CanTeen provides treatment teams. As a 

site, we raised $380 from the sale of bandannas! Thank you for 

supporting the work of this fantastic organisation. 

 

Regards,  

 
Mandy Alcorn - Principal 
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TERM 4 
 

Week 3 

Tues 29/10 

Governing Council 

Meeting 2:00pm 
 

Wed 30/10 

Pet Day 

 

Thurs 31/10 

Year 3/4 Tennis Carnival 

Special Halloween Lunch 
 

Week 4 

Wed 6/11 

Kindy Visit 
 

Fri 8/11 

Pupil Free Day 
 

Week 5 

Wed 13/11 

Kindy Visit 
 

Week 6 

Tues 19/11 

Staff v Student Netball 

Game 

Special Lunch 
 

Wed 20/11 

Kindy Visit 
 

Week 7 

Swimming Lessons Begin 

 

Wed 27/11 

Governing Council 

Meeting 2pm 

Kindy Visit 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Feel Good Friday! 
Last week we had a beautiful day for Feel Good Friday! Our students had a great time 

skipping and hula-hooping at lunch time, with feel-good music playing in the yard. It 

was really great to see students connecting with each other, and being active! These 

are two of the ‘5 Ways to Wellbeing’ – Connect, Keep Learning, Take Notice, Give and 

Be Active – that we have as a focus at Karrendi to support the wellbeing of our 

students, and school community.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Material & Service Fees for 2020 

 

Following are the proposed Material and Service charges for 2020. Our governing 

Council is considering keeping the fees in line with the approved ‘standard sum’ which 

is indexed annually in accordance with the CPI. All members of our school community 

are invited to attend the Governing Council meeting to be held on 29h   October, 2019 

at 2 pm, in the Library, to be involved in discussion regarding these charges.  

In lieu of attendance at the Council meeting, parents can express their views in writing 

to the Chairperson, Diane Mark-Seymour. Letters can be left at the Front Office. 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


